
Back to School 

Sunday School  

Begins September 7! 

We look forward to seeing our children and families as we begin another wonderful 

year! We’re excited to welcome children ages 3 years through 6th grade to Sunday 

School for a fun morning of learning, growing, and sharing in faith. 

Sunday School is offered each Sunday during the school year, providing an 

educational program that is not only meaningful but fun — with extra surprises along 

the way! Class starts immediately following communion, children will meet their 

teachers at the back of the church, and will finish at 11:45 a.m.  

  

Choirs Move into Action! 

Choir rehearsals will begin on Thursday, September 11, bells at 6:00 and vocal 

choir at 7:00.  We are always happy to have new people participate in making 

music — please join us! 

  

 


